
 

 

 

08th July 2024 

Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to inform you, after many years of commitment and work with young 

children and 

their families Mrs Martin will sadly be leaving us at the end of this term. This was a very 

difficult 

decision for her to make but she has decided to take the opportunity to spend more time 

with her 

own family and have a well-deserved rest. 

 

We are really happy for Mrs Martin and wish her well for the future. She will be missed by 

all, in our school & amongst the wider educational community. 

 

Some of you will have had the pleasure to have previously known or have met Mrs Martin at 

the start of the academic year, before she was absent due to ill health. 

 

Although I have only worked with Mrs 

Martin for a short time  it is clear that she was a very knowledgeable  and a highly skilled 

early years teacher and school leader.  She was incredibly dedicated to the education of 

young children. We wish her future happiness and the best of health. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all that she has contributed to 

Freshfield Nursery School over the years, and for the support that she has offered to 

families, staff and governors over the years. 

 

Your sincerely 

E A Richardson 

 

Liz Richardson 

Co-Headteacher 


